
    
 

 

      
Trip Reduction Program Information 

  
Employees and students of Scottsdale Unified School District can do their part 
to improve Arizona's air quality while reducing traffic congestion. Car-pooling, 
using public transit systems, riding school buses, biking, and walking to work 
and school are just some of the ways we can cut down on air pollution and 
traffic.  
Additional information, including the name of your Trip Reduction Program 
(TRP) site coordinator, is available on employee bulletin boards, or by 
contacting the Transportation Department at 480-484-8550. Your site 
coordinator can explain the program and help you set up shared rides. The 
District guarantees a ride home for those who are participating in shared rides. 
It provides car-pooling spaces at each site, as well as bike racks.  
The superintendent urges employees to reduce the use of their vehicles 
whenever possible. District Participation in Maricopa County Trip Reduction 
Program (TRP)  
 
 

 
Additional information is available at the following websites:  
 
•  Arizona Bike Club  

•  Arizona Dept. of Environmental Quality  

•  Find a Ride Share   

•  Maricopa Government Air Quality  

•  Valley Metro  
 

 

 

 
                           Engaging all students in world-class, future-focused learning 

http://sites.azbikeclub.org/index/
https://azdeq.gov/
http://www.sharetheride.com/
http://cleanairmakemore.com/
https://www.valleymetro.org/

